
Project Engineer 

 Bureau of Engineering 

Contractor 

 M. T. Laney 

Project budget 

 $900,000 County funds 

Contact Information 

 Bureau of Engineering at 
ccengineering@ccg.carr.org 

Project Timeline 

 Design completed in October 2016 
 Construction started in July 2017 (rev) 

 Expected completion date is September 2018 
(rev) 

Public Works 

JOHN PICKETT Road IMPROVEMENTS 

Description 

The John Pickett Road project involves minor geo-
metric improvements, proper storm culverts and 
stormwater management design, and paving of this 
existing gravel road, from the existing paved sec-
tion to Grimville Road.  The project will be de-
signed to meet all the current environmental crite-
ria. 

Funding for the project was approved in the FY 
2015 Community Investment Program.  

Once construction begins, local traffic will be main-
tained through the work area.  There may be peri-
ods where traffic is detoured around the project 
site.   

Updates 

August 22, 2018: 
 

The project is complete except for items on the final 
inspection punch list.  The contractor will be completing 
these items.  The project experienced several delays due to 
utility relocation scheduling and severe weather. 

 

January 2, 2018: 

 

Clearing, grading, and storm drains and culverts, have been 
completed.  BGE relocation is underway.  Verizon will 
follow with their work once BGE is completed.  Work has 
been temporarily suspended due to the weather and the 
utility relocation work.  Construction will resume in early 
spring, weather permitting. 

To receive e-mail updates on this project or other Community Investment Projects, go to the  County’s “Subscribe” link to sign up, or click on the following link. 

http://service.govdelivery.com/service/multi_subscribe.html?code=MDCARROLL&origin=ccgovernment.carr  

mailto:ccengineering@ccg.carr.org
http://service.govdelivery.com/service/multi_subscribe.html?code=MDCARROLL&origin=http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/default.asp

